

2nd Annual Memorial Day Ceremony at Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO May 31, 2013



Romulus- Senator Mike Nozzolio recently participated in the 2nd annual Memorial Day ceremony at the Sampson Veterans Memorial Cemetery where he paid tribute to the over 120 veterans who have been buried at Sampson since its opening back in July of 2011. Senator Nozzolio also spoke about the courage and bravery demonstrated by the millions of men and women who have left their homes, their families and their communities to serve our Nation and who continue to risk their lives each and every day to protect our freedoms.

Pictured are: Senator Mike Nozzolio and United States Army Major Anthony Struzik.